
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Wednesday 25th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents & Carers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You are warmly invited to enjoy the Year Five and Six end of year musical Olivia on Wednesday 
16th July 2025. This term, our Year Five and Six children have been working hard towards this 
performance. As is the tradition with this end of term performance, the Year Six children will take 
the lead parts and the Year Five children will support with singing – every voice counts! 
 
All children are expected to be back at school by 4.30pm ready for the start of the performance 
at 5.00pm. Year Five children are encouraged to wear their Victorian Day outfit if they have one. 
If not, they will need to wear a white top with dark bottoms. 
 
Please be aware that due to the limited space, we can only accommodate two people per 
child, no prams or buggies please. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
The Year Five & Six Team 
 

 


